
 

12th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Next week as part of our science topic, the children will be tasting a range of different fruits 
and vegetables to support their learning about healthy lifestyles and exercise. We have 
selected the following fruits and vegetables for children to eat: figs, Honeydew melons, split 
peas, lettuce, peppers and avocados. We have checked our allergy lists in school; but if you 
have any concerns or do not wish for your child to eat these items then please do email the 
school office or speak to your child's class teacher by Monday 15th January.  
 
Kindest regards 
 
The Year 2 Team 
 


